
From:                              Khan Jan <aghaffarachakzai999@gmail.com>

Sent:                               Tuesday, April 18, 2023 10:38 AM

To:                                   Sheron Arshad

Cc:                                   Abdullah, Muhammad

Subject:                          Reply Explanation latter

 

This is with reference to the explanation reply which was received today at morning time on account of my non 
seriousness and unprofessional attitude. 

 

Firstly here I would like to apologize you especially my negligence and non seriousness.

 

 Next time I will never do a single mistake during any activity.

Here believe me I always try my best and working honestly program betterment. 

Moreover, here is the main issue of signal/network even then 

 

I hope my reply will make you satisfy and I assure you for satisfactory regarding my performance.

 

I shall be very thankful to you

Regards Abdul Ghaffar

TPO 

Dobandai

Date 4/4/2023
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